lat June, 1957.

Dear Mr. Middleton Todd,

I have now consulted the College Council and all is smooth about the exhibition of your portrait of me, which indeed my colleagues found very gratifying.

I hope you will in due time make your own arrangements as to the Royal Academy, or indeed any other exhibition you think proper, and as the picture will by then be in the possession of the College, I hope that you will notify the Steward in good time to arrange for its removal.

If you are ready to make proposals about a frame, or anything else involving expense to the College, perhaps you will notify the Bursar as to what is proposed.

Sincerely yours,